
2025 CENTENNIAL / BLACK FEATHER CAMPOREE 

“A SIMPLER TIME” 
CELEBRATING THE 60TH ANNIVERSAY OF PEACEFUL VALLEY 

WHEN:  September 26TH, 27TH AND 28TH 
WHERE:  McNeil Scout Ranch at Peaceful Valley 

In 1961 the Denver Area Council of the Boy Scouts of America purchased the 2,500-acre Peaceful Valley Ranch from the 
Abrahamson family. Construction began in 1961, and the ranch opened to campers in 1965.  We celebrate 60 years of 
campers at McNeil Scout Ranch at Peaceful Valley. We are going back to the time when the camp was shiny and new. A 
simpler time. Although names have changed, structures have been built, staff has come and gone, one thing remains the same 
– the Scouting Spirit.

Activities include Pioneering, Orienteering, Fire Making, Knot Tying, Tent Relays, First Aid Relays, Dutch Oven Bake-off, Car 
Show Judging and Target Sports.

STAFF REGISTRATION!! 
ALL STAFF RECEIVE A RED STAFF HAT, CAMPOREE PIN AND FREE MEALS!!! 

ALL AT NO COST BUT YOUR VALUABLE TIME!!! 

Bistro Staff 
Friday Set up Team 

BB & .22 Rifle Range Safety Officers 
Wristrockets Rangemasters 

Archery Instructors 
Friday Set-up Team 

Activity Leads and Assistants 

Medic 
Logistics (Parking, Directions etc.…) 

Crowd Control /Security 
Friday Check-in 

Saturday Morning AOL Check-in 
Rangemasters 

Range Safety Officers 

THERE IS A SIMPLE TWO-STEP PROCESS TO SIGNING UP TO 
STAFF!!!! 

First register on the Council website using the following link: 

https://scoutingevent.com/061-SimplerTimeCamporee 

Then select your area of interest on SignUp Genius: 

h ps://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F44AAAF2EA3FEC25-57936520-

asimpler 

For more information, please contact Chris Donovan at chris@donovanweb.org 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F44AAAF2EA3FEC25-57936520-asimpler

